
    NEVADA FIREARMS COALITION 
 

5575 Simmons Street, Suite 1-176 
North Las Vegas, Nevada 89031 

702-373-5935 
www.nvfac.org 

www.facebook.com/nvfac  
 

 

                      DEDICATED TO THE OWNERSHIP & SAFE USE OF FIREARMS FOR SELF-DEFENSE, 
COMPETITION, RECREATION & HUNTING 

 

March 21, 2013 
 
Senator David Parks 
Chair, Committee on Government Affairs 
  
RE: SB 18, Nat ional  Guard 
 
 
Dear Senator Parks, 
 
   The Nevada Firearms Coalition (NVFAC) is dedicated to the safe use of firearms for 
self-defense, competition, recreation and hunting. We are a Nevada grassroots 
organization representing the firearms owners of Nevada. We are the State 
Association for the National Rifle Association, and a member of the National Shooting 
Sports Foundation. 
 
   SB 18 as it pertains to NVFAC is basically a name change, substituting the name of 
the Nevada Firearms Coalition in place of the now-defunct Nevada State Rifle and 
Pistol Association (NSRPA).  The NSRPA was the former NRA state affiliate 
organization which went defunct in 2007.  The NVFAC took its place on its chartering in 
2011.  The NVFAC now responds to all instances in state code and regulation where 
the NSRPA was cited. 
 
   The Nevada Firearms Coalition strongly supports this bill, and will appreciate any 
action you can take to speed its passage. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
Duncan R. Mackie 
Vice-President, Legislative Division 
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